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Comment - It is incumbent upon the commission to expand Medicaid in the state of Virginia. Not to do 
so would leave hundreds of thousands of citizens without coverage. Do you really want a state where 
the least among us suffer the most? Without expansion, we will need to change the motto from 
Virginia is for Lovers, to Virginia is for the rich, well-born and able.
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